Andrew Lewis

From: Rhodri Jones

Sent: 14 August 2017 14:58
To: Andrew Lewis

Cc: Tim Screen

Subject: RE: Heyford-trees-Trident
Hi Andrew

Re- Bovis — NO

In respect of the 3 trees they are B categories and | would be most reluctant to see them removed.

In my view the best approach would be to provide a helliwell valuation to discover the monetary value, based upon
a survey and then establish the value for that mitigation across the scheme as a monetary evaluation, prior to
removal, it may be that the cost of removal outweighs the cost of the road realignment.

R

From: Andrew Lewis

Sent: 14 August 2017 14:42
To: Rhodri Jones

Cc: Tim Screen

Subject: Heyford-trees-Trident
Importance: High

Rhodri
. Urgent help needed please
| have 2 applications that affect the semi-circular road around Trident

)
Bovis have an application in for 100 units (ref 17/00983/REM). Have you approved a tree scheme with them direct?

BUT today we had an urgent meeting with Dorchester about the road itself (ref 17/00663/F). The County want the
road wider for buses and a wider footpath for wheelchairs and scooters. As a result there are 2 pinch points which
effect trees T591 a beech and T595 a H Chestnut. Could we lose those 2 trees? And if so what mitigation would we
require if any?

Similar question on T486, a sycamore. This is by the junction and to get an agreed layout/visibility that tree may
have to go. It’s a cat C but to this layman looks better than that. So similar Q. Could we lose the tree? And if so what

mitigation would we require if any?

Swift response really appreciated

Andrew Lewis



